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August 26, 2025

Subject:  Alpine Park Community Update Number 29

Hello Neighbours,
Please see below for important updates regarding upcoming road closures and utility work in
Alpine Park. This includes revised dates for previously announced closures on 154 Ave SW and

Alpine Ave SW, as well as two additional detours that will take place in September.

Revised Road Closure/Detour Dates (Weather Dependent)

Location of Closure/Detour Previous Dates New Dates

Alpine Ave SW - Westbound August 30 - September 1 | August 29 - September 3
164 Ave SW - Southbound August 28 - 30 September 6 - 7

154 Ave SW - Northbound August 25 - 27 September 8 - 11

These updates replace previously communicated dates from the August 8, 2025 newsletter.

New Road Closure/Detour Dates (Weather Dependent)

Location of Closure/Detour Dates
Alpine Ave SW - 37 St SW to 164 Ave SW September 2 - 4
37 St SW * September 5 - 12

* Access to driveways along 37 St SW north of Treeline Ave SW and the laneway between Alpine Ave SW
and Treeline Ave SW should not be impacted by this work.

37 St SW Road Closure Area (September 5 - 12)
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Pylons and detour signage will be in place for each closure. Please follow posted signage and on-
site traffic control measures as the most reliable way to navigate these detours.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact:

Rodney Bell or Kevin Tamikado
Site Superintendent Site Development Manager, Safety Manager
rodney@norson.com Kevin.Tamikado@cedarglenliving.com
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We appreciate your continued patience and understanding as we complete this important work.

Thank you.
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